12th. ‘ctober, 1920,

Dr Marc. J. Feldatein,

2173 Cumanington itoad,
Cleveland, Chio, U.:3,A.

Dear Dr Feldotain,
I am obliged for your Intemsting letter of

Aades n ¥y
Sept. 3Cth. The interst taken in my book meseriwtiy

concerns meé very muchy; and I should be happy to coument an
the notes you mention. I like "Transcendental hereailes".
what do you think of a ‘lueelan account of my work which
makes me responsible for an 'Anglo-American school of
Impirieca'?

Yours sincerely,



